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I oppose the building of the Burch solar project. I have worked for a local excavation contractor and see first hand
the water issues with these solar fields. I have also seen all the trash and waste. I disagree with the federal tax dollars
used to subsidize these projects. If they were such a good idea we would not have federal subsidizes for it. Solar is
very inefficient. People don’t want to just use power when the sun shines. I want nuclear power which is the only
carbon neutral power if that’s a big deal.
Thank you Logan Kellerman
Logan township
Auglaize county
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